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Mental illness affects one in five people and it is highly likely that someone in your family, neighborhood, child’s classroom or school bus, a friend, or acquaintance has a mental illness.  Approximately nine million children in the United States have serious emotional problems at any given time.  
The Dakota County Local Advisory Council on Children’s Mental Health is concerned about the amount of intentional and unintentional discrimination that our youth endure on a daily basis.  This happens at schools, work sites, in the community, and even at home with our multiple medias.  It can and does lead to fear, mistrust, and violence against people living with mental illness and their families.

Most people in our communities are kind and thoughtful and would not intentionally hurt others with words.  However, stigma is more than the use of wrong words; it is about disrespect and use of labels.  Stigma discourages individuals and their families from seeking the help that they need.  Everyone deserves respect.  We each have impact on the lives of children.  Please make yours a positive one.
Without thinking, terms such as “nuts”, “crazy”, “lunatic”, “slow” or even labels such as “retarded” are used to describe people with mental illness.  These are not terms that those affected by mental illness appreciate.  Words such as these reinforce negative thinking, labeling, and impede a child from being seen as a unique person.   Like any other illness, children do not cause themselves to be mentally ill but are faced with coping with an illness.  
Be aware of your words and actions and those used by others around you.  Use respectful language, emphasize abilities, and do not tolerate the expression of a stigmatizing attitude by others.  Speak up for these youth; we need your help in making our community a respectful place for everyone!

To learn more about mental illness, fighting stigma, and additional support contact:

	Arc Greater Twin Cities

2446 University Avenue W, Suite 110

St. Paul, MN 55114

952-920-0855

www.arcgreatertwincities.org
NAMI Minnesota

800 Transfer Road, Suite 31

St. Paul, MN 55114

651-645-2948 • 888-NAMIHELPS

www.namihelps.org
	PACER Center 

8161 Normandale Blvd.
Bloomington, MN 55437

952- 838-9000

www.pacer.org

MACMH 

165 Western Ave N.

St. Paul, MN 55102

651-644-7333

www.macmh.org
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